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By changing the rules of the river, you have eliminated 85% of all boats 

manufactured after 2010, which is where local families go to cool off on hot days, 

make memories as families, and just enjoy some togetherness as a family. Many of 

the people that live along the river, are not able to use their own boat. Due to the new 

rules, that, for sheriff officers are almost impossible to enforce accurately, therefore 

making their jobs that much tougher. I support the new changes that are being 

proposed, I don’t fully support the no surf rules, especially where there are no docks. 

Surf wakes do no more damage to the shorelines than the river flowing in the winter 

10-15 above where the river flows in the spring-summer-fall times of the year. The 

Newberg pool is the closest body of water that most of us have to use our boat in, by 

eliminating that’s, they are also increasing traffic dangers to families, all while causing 

more wear and tear on vehicles and roads to drive to further locations.  


